
U N I V E R S I T Y  O F  C A L I F O R N I A ,  A C A D E M I C  S E N A T E  
   

 

BERKELEY • DAVIS • IRVINE • LOS ANGELES • MERCED • RIVERSIDE • SAN DIEGO • SAN FRANCISCO 
 

 
 

SANTA BARBARA •  SANTA CRUZ 
 

  

  
 

William Jacob                       Chair of the Assembly and the Academic Council 

Telephone: (510) 987-9303       Faculty Representative to the Board of Regents 

Fax: (510) 763-0309       University of California 

Email: William.Jacob@ucop.edu       1111 Franklin Street, 12th Floor 

         Oakland, California 94607-5200 

  

 

         November 6, 2013 

 

 

SHERYL VACCA 

SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT, COMPLIANCE AND AUDIT 

 

GENE LUCAS 

EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT, UCSB 

 

Re: President’s Privacy and Information Security Steering Committee report 

 

Dear Sheryl and Gene: 

 

Thank you for your leadership of the President’s Privacy and Information Security Steering 

Committee. The Academic Council discussed the report at its meeting on October 23
rd

. Council 

found the report very informative and asked that a link to it be added to the systemwide Senate’s 

website as a resource for faculty. Council did not find that a formal review of the report is necessary 

at this time, but it will be important that the Senate be engaged as governance initiatives are 

developed. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Bill Jacob, Chair 

Academic Council 

 

 

Cc:  Academic Council 

Martha Winnacker, Senate Executive Director 


